
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance – Termly 

Winners 

Saplings - 90.63% 

Sycamores - 92.68% 

Poplars - 93.65% 

Maples - 92.85% 

Elms - 95.20% 

Hawthorns - 95.46% 

Chestnuts - 95.37% 

 

Sycamore class won this 

week but it is Hawthorn 

who have taken the trophy 

for the term with a very 

narrow margin. They will 

get a special treat on 

Monday.  
 

Class News 

Seedlings – We had a fantastic day on Thursday for our sports day! 

Well done to parents who joined in!  

Saplings – We’ve been exploring states of matter this week. We’ve 

had lots of fun working out what happens to ice cream when it gets 

hot!  

Sycamores –We have been learning greater than and less than in 

Maths. We have also taken advantage of the sun. We have engaged in 

outdoor PE lessons, mastering sports day activities.  

Poplars – This week we have been working well in groups. We 

produced some fantastic playground models for our design tech 

topic.   

Maples – Maples demonstrated excellent teamwork, confidence and 

enthusiasm this week when paddle boarding and kayaking.   

Elms – We have had so much fun this week and made so many 

memories. Year 5 had an amazing day in London visiting 

Buckingham Palace, Westminster, Big Ben, Tower of London and 

Platform 9 ¾. Year 4 had a brilliant day at the QE2, kayaking and 

paddle boarding. It ended in a huge water fight, which Miss Carrie 

and Mrs Teer are adamant they won!  

Hawthorns – The highlight of our term was our trip to London. We 

had an amazing time and everyone acted as great ambassadors of St. 

Aidan’s.   

Chestnuts – This week we have been practicing so hard for our Year 

6 leaver’s assembly.   

 

Almost there! It’s been a fantastic week, with so much going on. All of 

our Year 3 and 4 children had a fantastic time paddle boarding up at the 

QE2 country park and Seedlings really enjoyed their own sports day. I 

couldn’t not mention our children who went to London. They had a 

fantastic time and it’s something they’ll never forget. A huge thank you 

to them, as their behaviour was outstanding and we traversed one of 

the busiest cities in the world without any issues whatsoever. What a 

way to end the year! 

 

We look forward to our last week, Year 6’s last with us. It’ll be all about 

them (and rightly so) with their leaver’s assembly, Mass and prom.  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Mr Moran 

 

Special mentions this week go to Estee for getting her Rainbow communication badge, Rosie D for getting a gymnastics certificate in bar 

and beam, Harley for football, Will W fir best attitude at football, Maddie for coming 1
st

 and 2
nd

 in a dance competition, Lucy W for 

gymnastics, Lillani for reaching level 4 in roller skating, Evie B for taking part in a power boating competition. Well done everyone!  

Our fantastic award winners this 

week – given for lots of wonderful 

things, please ask why if your child 

was a winner. 


